
Dear Fletcher 

 

Please find attached further evidence in support of submission 47, in particular in support of the 

incorrect mapping of the SNA boundary on our property along the narrow strip at the Southern 

boundary.  The trees on this boundary are exotic Sheoaks, not native Kahikatea.   

 

The boundary of the SNA needs to fall within the neighboring property on the southside. 

 

Best regards 

Marc 

 

 



 



 


